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Notice from the Department of Transportation 

 
Due to the construction of the Roundabout at the Intersection of 

Highway 441 SE and SE 18th Terrace: 
 

Beginning Monday, February 22, 2021, through 
“Approximately” April 30, 2021, 

 SE 18th Terrace will be closed.    
 

During this time, school bus routes will be 
temporarily changed to accommodate students 

riding buses in this area. 
 

Thank you in advance for your patience. 
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